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FALKLAND ISLANDS

1. Mr Ridley has seen Mr Fearn's
submission of 2 October, and Mr Day's
(;zg—_-minute of 3 October. He has commented
/r\that Comodoro Cavandoli said that he
would send Mr Ridley a message after
/E) his return to Buenos Aires giving the
@L/ verdict of the Argentine Government on
what had been discussed in Geneva. It
is possible that Cavandoli now thinks
that that obligation was discharged by
Sr Pastor in his meeting with the
Secretary of State, but there is
advantage in getting confirmation.

2. I have made one small addition to
the draft telegram to underline that
we are expecting some kind of formal
reply.

K D Temple
PS/Mr Ridley
6 October 1980
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There are two ways of tackling this:

(a) as proposed above, to pin the Argentines down to

a 99 year

(b) to report

lease before reporting further to OD
to OD now on the generally favourable
reaction to our proposal, and seek
the initiative. should be pursued

we should confirm to the Argentines

that the period of 99 years for the
lease is not negotiable

Argentine
CXLAA Qﬂko q;ra \O Ministerial agreement that:
RECEIVED IN 2EC45TRY 80, 18 i
6 0CT 1980 (1)
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2 It would clearly be
an unequivocal Argentine
the period envisaged for
that the Argentines will
that Ministers here have

if the Argentines accept (ii), we
should then put the proposals to the
Falkland Islanders.

preferable if we could go to OD with
acceptance of our proposal, including
the lease. But there may be some risk
continue to wriggle until they know
collectively taken a final view.

35 The arguments are fairly finely balanced. The decision
must to some extent depend upon the extent to which it is
desirable to have further cover from OD before pursuing matters
further with the Argentines,

3 October 1980

cc: PS/LPS
PS/PUS
Mr Fearn
Mr Harding o/r
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D M Day
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There are two ways of tackling this:

(a) as proposed above, to pin the Argentines down to
a 99 year lease before reporting further to OD |

(b) to report to OD now on the generally favourable Bt
Argentine reaction to our proposal, and seek
Ministerial agreement that:

(i) the initiative. should be pursued

(ii) we should confirm to the Argentines
that the period of 99 years for the
lease is not negotiable

(iii) if the Argentines accept (ii), we
should then put the proposals to the
Falkland Islanders.,

24 It would clearly be preferable if we could go to OD with
an unequivocal Argentine acceptance of our proposal, including
the period envisaged for the lease. But there may be some risk
that the Argentines will continue to wriggle until they know
that Ministers here have collectively taken a final view.

3. The arguments are fairly finely balanced. The decision
must to some extent depend upon the extent to which it is
desirable to have further cover from OD before pursuing matters
further with the Argentines,
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5. As was made clear to the Argentines in Geneva and again
in New York, the proposal is ad referendum to the Secretary of
State's Cabinet colleagues. The Argentines know that the next
step on the British side is to seek Cabinet's agreement to the
proposal. What is not clear, however, is whether they appreciate

that such consultation cannot take place until the Argentines give
us a firm indication that the proposal is broadly acceptable as a
basis for an eventual settlement. They appear to be thinking in
terms of a second clandestine meeting to bargain further (e.g. on
the length of the lease) or parallel submissions now to Cabinet in
the UK and the President in Argentina (see New York record,

Mr Temple's minute of 1 October and a previous letter from HMA,
Buenos Aires). We wish to avoid a second meeting, both because

of the danger of leaks and because, on the central point of the
length of a lease, there is nothing further to negotiate: the
proposal represents the ultimate concession we may be able to make.
And there is no point in consulting OD without knowing whether the
Argentines accept the proposal.

6. The Argentines may believe that Sr Pastor has given

their official reply to the proposal, i.e. the suggestion to hold
a further meeting to discuss the one apparent sticking=point = the
length of the lLease. Whether or not this is the case, we require
a more formal indication of the Argentines' views and we need to
disabuse them of any idea about further negotiation on the terms
of the proposal. This is best done by an approach in Buenos Aires
by H M Ambassador. But if this fails to elicit a response, we
might then consider a personal message from Mr Ridley to Comodoro

Cavandoli to be advisable: but it would be preferable to keep such

[\

P R Fearn

a message up our sleeve at this stage.

South America Dept,
2 October 1980

/DO.
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FALKLAND ISLANDS
Problem
L [ How to proceed in the Falkland Islands dispute following

the Secretary of State's meeting in New York with the Argentine

Foreign Minister.

Recommendation

2. I recommend that our Ambassador in Buenos Aires should be
instructed to tell the Argentine Deputy Foreign Minister that we
continue to await a firm Argentine reply to the proposal formulated

by Mr Ridley in Geneva. I submit a draft telegram.

Background and Argument

3. Mr Ridley met Comodoro Cavandoli, the Argentine Deputy
Foreign Minister, in Geneva on 10 and 11 September to discuss the
Falkland Islands (record attached). Mr Ridley gave Comodoro
Cavandoli the text of an exploratory proposal for a solution. It
was agreed that the next event in the sequence would be the
Secretary of State's meeting with the Argentine Foreign Minister
at the UNGA: and that the Argentine response to the Geneva

proposals would be given then or separately.

4. That meeting has now taken place (record attached). It
fulfilled its purpose of satisfying the Argentines that we are
ready to make progress. We had not expected that the Secretary of
State and Sr Pastor would discuss in detail the merits of the
proposal and, apart from Sr Pastor's reference to the length of 4

Llease, this proved to be the case.
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i As was made clear to the Argentines in Geneva and again
in New York, the proposal is ad referendum to the Secretary of

State's Cabinet colleagues. The Argentines know that the next

step on the British side is to seek Cabinet's agreement to the
proposal. What is not clear, however, is whether they appreciate
that such consultation cannot take place until the Argentines give
us a firm indication that the proposal is broadly acceptable as a
basis for an eventual settlement. They appear to be thinking in
terms of a second clandestine meeting to bargain further (e.g. on
the length of the lease) or parallel submissions now to Cabinet in
the UK and the President in Argentina (see New York record,

Mr Temple's minute of 1 October and a previous letter from HMA,
Buenos Aires). We wish to avoid a second meeting, both because

of the danger of leaks and because, on the central point of the
length of a lease, there is nothing further to negotiate: the
proposal represents the ultimate concession we may be able to make.
And there is no point in consulting 0D without knowing whether the

Argentines accept the proposal.

6. The Argentines may believe that Sr Pastor has given

their official reply to the proposal, i.e. the suggestion to hold
a further meeting to discuss the one apparent sticking-point - the
length of the lease. Whether or not this is the case, we require
a more formal indication of the Argentines' views and we need to
disabuse them of any idea about further negotiation on the terms
of the proposal. This is best done by an approach in Buenos Aires
by H M Ambassador. But if this fails to elicit a response, we
might then consider a personal message from Mr Ridley to Comodoro

Cavandoli to be advisable: but it would be preferable to keep such

Yo

P R Fearn

a message up our sleeve at this stage.

South America Dept.
2 October 1980
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